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Dear Legislatures, 

I feel the same way as my wife Jeannette Bondsteel that wrote the following plea to 

you. Please hear us. 

 

Parents must be able to easily gain FULL access to all curriculum being taught in the 

schools. Please pass this bill giving everyone online access to materials being taught 

in Oregon schools.  Our children are our future and it is the parents duty to ensure a 

safe and correct education for them. It is not the job of the schools to teach our 

children lessons that are contrary to our values. We must be allowed to approve or 

disapprove the curriculums in the schools.  

Thank you 

Jeannette Bondsteel 


